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Access to all literature is critical. These parents who are opposed were not harmed 

by reading Shakespeare or by reading Who Killed a Mockingbird.  

 

Parents have always had the right to restrict what library books their children read.  

 

Denying children and young adults access to all literature is disrespectful and 

harming to this generation.  


